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I do not agree with this what so ever. Sounds like the state wants to take freedoms 

away. The people are the militia, the national guard is the military; not the militia. This 

watse taxpayer money. Please do not pass this and if you do pass this, it means your 

the enemy of freedom there for should be charged with treason. I will never trust my 

public officals again if they pass sb 947 


